
Greetings Carteret County Democratic Party members, Precinct Chairs and Vice Chairs,

I am Vickie Zangwill, and I am Chair of the CCDP Nominating Committee. I am 
announcing that the nomination process for the 2025 CCDP board elections has begun. 
The CCDP Board consists of a Chair, 1st, 2nd, and 3rd Vice Chairs, Secretary and 
Treasurer, (this position is appointed by the Board). The NCDP and the Plan of 
Organization requires, if possible, for a diversified Board, consisting of male, female, 
person of color, an LGBTQ representative and a young Democrat. 

The Committee requests all nominations for these positions to be stated in a Letter of 
Intent and a Resume of your experience and skills for the position you are being 
nominated for and your experience working with the CCDP and/or CCDW. These 
submissions will be reviewed, and a slate of candidates will be approved by the 
Committee. The CEC will then be given the opportunity to vote on the Slate for a 
presentation at the Convention to the delegates. Nominations from the floor will be 
accepted at that time. This process has been in place for several years and is followed on 
State level, including the Democratic Women of North Carolina. This ensures fairness 
and transparency in the process. 

Please send all nominations to me via email: frangzang@yahoo.com

Deadline for nominations is April 2, 2025

Democratically Yours,

Vickie Zangwill, Chair

CCDP Nominating Committee
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